
Dear Parents and Carers,
Another great week here at Lliswerry!

Year 11 - Still need an outfit for prom?
If you are still looking for an outfit for prom we have lots of dress, suits and
shoes available. 
Please see Mr. Smith if you would like to look and try and on what we have
available. 
There are still spaces if anyone still wants a ticket.
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Building update
If you have visited the school this week you will have noticed that we have
some significant building work taking place. We are really excited that the new
two storey, four classroom demountable will be sited soon. This new space is as
a result of our increased numbers and we can’t wait to use it as part of our
new provisions for learners from September. 

Llangrannog - Year 7 Welsh Trip
Some of our Year 7 learners have left for Llangrannog today, they have a weekend of
activities to look forward to. The weather is looking great and I look forward to hearing all
about it and updating you next week. 
Thank you to Miss James for organising the trip and Mr. Nowaczyk, Miss Loescher, Miss
Capper, Dr. Jeanneret. for accompanying the learners.  Have a great time!



Thank you to all our families and our community for your continued support.
                                         Best wishes,

                                                                                         
                                                                                   Julia Fitzgerald 
                                                                                   Headteacher

Athletics
Following on from last week’s sucesses, the Y8 and 9 learners  who came 1  or 2  went
to the District Athletics Championships in Leckwith Cardiff on Tuesday. The competed
very well and represented the school with excellent determination and resilience.
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Tooniloba A.
Zac C.

Theo W.
Takunda C.

Grace H.
Olivia K.
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Upcoming Dates 
Friday 23 May - Year 7 full Progress and Wellbeing report sent home
Friday 23 May - Last day of half term 

Efforts to High Things

Football
Well done to the Year 10 football team who reached the
semi-finals of the Gwent Football Tournament on Tuesday
at the University South Wales. They topped their group
winning 3 matches and then won their quarter final 5-0.
They lost to the eventual winners. This capped off a good
year where they also reached the quarter finals of the
Welsh Cup. Let's hope to go a stage further next year. 

After the success of our night at the musicals our summer
showcase will take place on Wednesday 2 July - come
and see the amazing talent we have!

Uniform update
As a result of the hot weather and requests from come of our
learners who wear hijabs and getting their feedback, from
next week learners will be allowed to wear black or white
hijabs with their uniform. 
Thank you for your support in response to the information I
sent last week, learners’ uniform has been much better this
week. 


